
Minutes of The Adirondack Coast Cultural Alliance Meeting,  

October 10, 2013

Rick Laurin convened the meeting at 8:05 a.m. on Thursday, October 10, 2013 at the Alice T. Miner Museum in Chazy. In attendance were Amanda Palmer, Sharon Bell, Jerry Bates, Ellen Adams, Melissa Peck, Helen Nerska, Samantha  Bellinger, Tammy Brown, and John Krueger.

Amanda moved, Sharon seconded, to add the following comments to the minutes of the September meeting:  The members of ACCA thank Lisa LaFountain for her dedication and her professionalism for faithfully taking minutes and serving as secretary.  ACCA wishes Lisa much success as she enters the next chapter of her career.  With this addition, the minutes were accepted.

Following a discussion of the financial report, Helen moved, Sharon seconded, and the financial report was approved. The coordinator’s report was emailed with the meeting materials. Those present presented brief updates on the activities of their various organizations.  

Turning attention to the passport drawing, it was the group’s consensus decision to award the Chasm pass and Titus weekend and to rollover the other three prizes to next year’s passport program. 

Rick urged folks to get their information for ACCA’s year-end report to the CVNHP to Tammy (with a copy to him) asap.  This needs to be done BEFORE the next ACCA meeting.  It does not have to be elaborate - no more than a half dozen bullet points summarizing your proudest moments and greatest achievements of the past year.  It is important for ACCA’s continued funding.  Do not delay.  Thank you.

Channeling Jim Brangan, John did his best to explain the recent RFPs released by the Lake Champlain Basin Program.  There are real opportunities here, but the deadline for submission is November 14, 2013.  The contact person for the Education and Outreach grants is Colleen Hickey.  Jim Brangan is the contact for the Local Heritage and Commemoration grants.  The money will be awarded.  Let us collectively try to make sure Clinton County receives its fair share (or even more).

Meeting adjourned at 9:35.

Respectfully submitted,

John Krueger, acting secretary

